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03 November 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Year 3 Mead Open Farm Trip 

I am pleased to inform you that year 3 have the wonderful opportunity to visit Mead Open Farm. We know 

this is short notice but these dates have just become available to us.  

Beech and Rowan will attend the trip on Tuesday 14th November, 2023. 
Willow and Hawthorn will attend the trip on Wednesday 15th November, 2023. 

 
On the day, we intend to leave school at 9:15am and return to school by 3:00pm ready for normal pick up 

time.  

This trip will be an exciting experience for the children and will be beneficial for consolidating their learning 

in English and allow the children an opportunity to experience life on a farm that they have been reading 

about in their class novel Charlotte’s Web.  

We will be having lunch at the woods so you will need to ensure your child has a packed lunch for this trip. If your 

child has a school lunch, please ensure you pre-order based on the special menu or provide a packed lunch.  

All children will need to bring a backpack, a warm waterproof coat and a water bottle with them on the day. 

Children will need to wear the top half of their school uniform for identification purposes but as we expect the 

woods to be muddy, they can wear jogging bottoms or similar and waterproof shoes or wellies. 

The cost of the day will be a voluntary contribution of £17 and will include the coach to and from Mead Open 

Farm, entry to the farm and all activities.  Please could you register your consent and payment via The 

Gateway App. This needs to be completed by Friday 10th November, 2023. Please, note that if we do not 

receive enough uptake or contributions for the trip, then we may need to cancel. 

Kind regards, 

The Y3 Team 

http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/

